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December 11, 2019 
 

United States – Mexico – Canada Agreement to Move Forward 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The United States – Mexico – Canada Agreement (USMCA) is a renegotiation of the North American Free Trade 
Agreement (NAFTA). It has been signed by the member countries but has not been ratified.  Negotiations have 
been ongoing since its formal acceptance November 1, 2018. 
 
On Tuesday, December 10, 2019, it was announced that House Democrats have agreed to move forward on the 
trade agreement. The USMCA still has to be voted on in the House of Representatives and Senate and signed by 
President Trump. 
 
For additional information on the USMCA, please visit the website of the Office of the U.S. Trade Representative 
https://ustr.gov/usmca and under the Free Trade Agreement page here.  
 
The revised text of the proposed USMCA can be found here. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson  

http://www.chrobinson.com/
https://ustr.gov/usmca
https://ustr.gov/trade-agreements/free-trade-agreements/united-states-mexico-canada-agreement
http://documents.nam.org/IEA/Protocol%20Amending%20USMCA%2012.19.pdf

